
Working 

Together 

 

Key Dates For 
Your Diary 

 

Friday 11th May 

Reception to visit Packington Farm 

 

Week Beg 14th May 

KS2 SATs week 

 

Tuesday 22nd May 

Whole School Class Photos 

 

Monday 28th May to  

Friday 1st June 

Half Term 

 

Monday 4th June 

Back to school 

 

Head teacher : Mrs K Stanley 

01543 227560 

Keep up to date with pictures, 
events and information on the 

school website. 
www.charnwood.staffs.sch.uk 

INSET DAYS 2018/19 
3rd September 2018 
4th September 2018 
7th January 2019 
12th April 2019 
22nd July 2019 

Inspire...Nurture...Achieve... 

Governors@charnwood.staffs.sch.uk 

Charnwood Primary academy 

Attendance  

Week ending               Week ending  

20th April                        27th April 

Reception 89.6%      Reception 98.9% 

Year 1  94.9%             Year 1 96% 

Year 2  97.2%             Year 2 99% 

Year 3  97.8%             Year 3 98.2% 

Year 4  92.6%             Year 4 100% 

Year 5  93.5%             Year 5 96.5% 

Year 6  97.8%             Year 6 98.2% 

Charnwood PTA needs new members! 

If you are interested in 
joining the committee or 
just helping in any way 
please let school know! 

Safety of Children 

Please can you refrain from parking in 
the school car park.  It is for staff use 
and taxis only.  Rocklands have CCTV 
now operating on the car park. 

Please ensure your children do not 
arrive at school before 8.45am (unless 
in boosters). It is likely we will not be 
able to open the gate until 8.40am to 
prevent children being unsupervised on 
site. Children are waiting around the 
gate and are not supervised or safe. If 
you need to get to work, please use our 
breakfast ‘The Wide Awake’ club, 
details below. 

Charnwood Primary Academy 

We are delighted to have finally converted to Charnwood Primary 
Academy part of Staffordshire University Academy Trust (SUAT).  
Details of a celebration to follow soon. 

Charnwood’s Blue Event 2018 

Thursday 14th June 

Please drop your child off and sign in to the hall for a 
9.15am start. To celebrate Father’s Day this year, we will 
be holding a blue ticket event. The event will be a Lego  

inspired session. Please save the date! We look forward to 
seeing you all! (Yes bacon butties will be available!) 

We are delighted to announce 
that Mr Trickett became a Dad for 
the first time during the Easter 
holidays. We would like to send 
our best wishes to the family on 

the birth of Kit Jacob Trickett.  

Mr Trickett has been on paternity 
leave for two weeks but will return 

to school on Monday 30th April. 

EARTH DAY 

Once again the 
children had an 
absolutely fantastic 
day on Monday. The 
amount of activities 
they managed to 
pack in to one day 
was amazing. I think 
the map work was 
an interesting 
activity for all 
involved. Thank you 
to Mr Wilcock for 
organising the day! 

Running Track 

Our new running track is finally complete. This means we can now complete our daily mile 
without the need to get muddy on the grass. The surface is quite bouncy and the children 
have had great fun trying it out. 

The Wide Awake Club  

£4.50 per session between 

7.45am—8.45am including  

Breakfast. 

Tea Time Tigers 

£4.00 up to 4.30pm 

£8.00 up to 6.00pm 

BOYS CROSS COUNTRY 

A fantastic achievement 
from all the boys winning 
the small school 
competition again!! You 


